
2023 GRADUATES AND FORMER SOUTHBURY SHARKS…..

On Wednesday, May 17th, you are invited to return to the

halls of Southbury for a final farewell before you graduate

from high school.

RSVP by Friday, May 10th by filling out this linked form.

● Create a sign and bring it to carry for the parade. Please include the following

information:

○ First and Last name

○ Future career plans, colleges, military branch etc.

● Students should wear their cap and gown.

● Students will parade through Southbury as students and staff cheer them on!

● Students and families attending MUST check-in the main office and bring a license or

state id between 3:00pm-3:15pm

● The parade will start promptly at 3:20pm.

● Feel free to stay for light refreshments until 4:15pm.

● Parking is limited. Please park on Litchfield Way and walk on walkway between houses

532 & 536 (this will help you avoid dismissal traffic).

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf6XGugno3g1_dKXJJ5x3UnnvudFv-3LrSpI0Zwn42HOVdNTQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

